
December 28,1987

You have been extremely helpful 

to me during my tenure as you County 
Supervisor. I 

deeply appreciate your support.

Dear Jane - 

The May 31st fundraise attracted nine 
hundred supporters. That was the campaign 
kickoff for the 1988 election.

I need you to help me raise the money 
necessary for a successful campaign. 
Please join me for hosted breakfast on 
Saturday January 9, 1988, at Radisson
Hotel in Oxnard,

Because I know you are busy, the time 
and energy required for this fundraising 
activity will be minimal.

Sincerely,

John Flynn


